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        Wednesday, 17th November 2021 
 
 
Re: Hindleap Warren Residential Trip Monday, 27th June to Wednesday, 29th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 4 Pupils, 
 
An exciting opportunity for a two night residential trip has been secured for our Year 4 Pupils in June 
2022, at Hindleap Warren in East Sussex. Hindleap Warren offer gold-standard outdoor learning 
and adventurous activities in 300 acres of private woodland. 
 
Wildmoor Heath School has six curriculum drivers (Opportunities, Communication, Environment, 
Community, Wellbeing and Creativity) which underpin all our teaching, learning, character 
development and extra-curricular programme. As part of our curriculum, we have the Wildmoor 
Discovery List which identifies all of the experiences we offer all children in their seven years at the 
school. One of these is the Year 4 residential, which also prepares children for the full week 
residential to Snowdonia National Park in Year 6. Whilst residential trips were curtailed during the 
pandemic, we started back apace this year with our Year 6 trip to Rhos Y Gwaliau (Snowdonia) in 
September. The Year 4 trip is an important part of The Discovery List and we would warmly 
encourage your child to attend. 
 
It is planned that the children will leave for East Sussex on Monday 27th June 2022 at 9:00am and 
return on Wednesday 29th June at 3:15. 
 
The total cost of trip including transport will be £229.00 per child. To help you spread the cost of the 
trip, we have suggested a payment plan. 
 

Commitment Deposit by 1st February 2022 £50:00 

1st Instalment 1st March 2022 £45:00 

2nd Instalment 1st April 2022 £45:00 

3rd Instalment 1st May 2022 £45:00 

4th Instalment 1st June 2022 £44:00 

 Total £229.00 

 
Payments are to be made on ParentPay to avoid the handling of cash in the school office. 
 
If you do have any difficulties with paying the contributions, please contact, Mrs Young (School 
Office) in the first instance. If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium Grant (PPG), there are 
reductions available, please advise us as soon as possible.   
 
If the cost is not met by contributions from parents, this activity may have to be cancelled.  
 
We do hope your children can attend this exciting residential next year. 
 
 



Best regards, 
 

Miss K Barrass 
Miss K Barrass 
Yr4 Teacher  
 
 

 
Mrs Semper 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

Hindleap Warren Residential  Permissions Slip            Please return to the School Office 

             
           
I give permission for my child ................................................. to take part in the Hindleap Warren 
Residential trip. 

 
             I have paid the £50:00 deposit on ParentPay  
 
Please advise of any medical conditions:  
 
.......................................................................................................................................  
 
Medication taken: . 
 
......................................................................................................................................  
 
Signed: __________________________________________  Date: ________________________  
    
 
Name: ________________________________ Relationship to Child: _______________________ 
 
 
 
 


